
From: PSC - Public Information Officer
To: Jessica Williams
Subject: your comments in case 2019-00274 - Bernheim Forest v LG&E
Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 4:18:00 PM

Dear Ms. Williams:
 
Thank you for your comments to the Kentucky Public Service Commission about Bernheim Forest’s
complaint regarding the planned Louisville Gas & Electric Co. pipeline in Bullitt County.
 
Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. That file is
available at https://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2019-00274.
 
Please continue to cite the case number, 2019-00274, in future correspondence to the PSC
regarding this matter.
 
Thank you for your interest.
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications/Public Information Officer
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort KY 40601
Andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov
Direct line 502-782-2564
Cell 502-330-5981
Main 502-564-3940
 
From: Jessica Williams  
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2019 2:43 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: case number 2019-00274
 
I am opposed to the seizure of Bernheim land for the construction of the LG&E natural gas pipeline
through Bernheim Arboretum and Research Forest. Bernheim protects endangered species, provides
clean air, water, scenic beauty and brings joy to hundreds of thousands of visitors each year. The
pipeline threatens this pristine and protected conservation land. I urge you choose another route!

Bernheim is a community asset, not just because of conservation work, but also due to the health
and economic benefits it provides. The beauty of a peaceful environment like Bernheim attracts
hundreds of thousands of visitors to the region each year. Everyone in the community benefits from
the beauty and the clean air and water, and tourism that Bernheim provides. In a growing economy
like Bullitt County, Bernheim is a powerful resource for talent attraction and retention.

The proposed pipeline cuts directly through an area that is home to federally endangered Indiana
bats, northern long-eared bats, Kentucky glade cress, bluff vertigo snail, and the recently discovered
hidden spring snail. This project will destroy conservation land that includes cave systems, springs,
streams, mature forests, knobs, and rock outcroppings on which these species depend.

I stand with large forests, abundant wildlife, clean streams, clean air, wild places, kids in nature,
vibrant rural communities, and Bernheim Forest. Don’t destroy our forest! Find another route!

Sincerely, 
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Jessica Williams

1974 Trevilian Way

Louisville, KY 40205
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*Clay A. Barkley
Strobo Barkley PLLC
239 South 5th Street
Ste 917
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Kent Chandler
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate
700 Capitol Avenue
Suite 20
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40601-8204

*Rick E Lovekamp
Manager Regulatory Affairs
Louisville Gas and Electric Company
220 W. Main Street
P. O. Box 32010
Louisville, KY  40202

*Randal A. Strobo
Strobo Barkley PLLC
239 South 5th Street
Ste 917
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Louisville Gas and Electric Company
220 W. Main Street
P. O. Box 32010
Louisville, KY  40232-2010




